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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… 

 

 
PTA School Discos 
Friday, 3rd February 
Reception & KS1 – Straight from school.  Pick up at 
4.30pm 
KS2 – 4.45pm – 6.00pm  
 
Non-School Uniform Day 
Friday, 3rd February  
 
Guiding and Scouting Thinking Day  
Wednesday, 22nd February 
 
Half term 
13th - 17th February 2023 
 
Spring Term closes 
31st March 2023 

 
 
 

 

Dear parent / carer, 

I am sure you will have seen the letter regarding strike action, which will affect the school next Wednesday. I plan to 

update you on Monday with as much planning as I am able to. Things could change on the day itself. I am sure you will 

understand the need to respond appropriately in order to ensure school can welcome pupils safely. We appreciate your 

support with this. 

The children in Upper Key Stage 2 (Banksy, Goldsworthy, Hockney) and Klee Class all experienced creating some Chinese 

food this week as part of Chinese New Year and topic work. Miss Masangcay very kindly provided the ingredients and 

instruction for the children to be successful in making spring rolls and tasting chow mein. The children engaged in this 

activity very positively. 

As part of our commitment to safeguarding and supporting our community, we have included with this newsletter a 

‘Healthy Relationships Checklist’. If you are concerned about a relationship you are in, this checklist might help you 

consider its safety and appropriateness. Should you need support, please reach out to Mrs Adkins, Mrs Flinders or 

myself, in confidence, at the school. 

February 22nd is World Thinking Day, an event that is celebrated jointly by children in Scouting and Girlguiding groups. If 

your child is a member of Rainbows, Beavers, Brownies, Cubs, Guides or Scouts, they can wear the uniform of that group 

to school on the day. We aim to recognise the day in our assembly and celebrate the activity of our children as part of 

these groups. 

Before that, there are two events to share with you or remind you of. Firstly, we have attached a poster for a free film 

night in Hilton taking place this Saturday. I hope many of you will be interested in this community event and the 

opportunity to get out on a January evening. And finally, next Friday afternoon we are hosting our school discos, firstly 

for Reception and KS1 children (straight after school), and then for KS2 children (4.45pm). Parents/carers of KS1 children, 

please ensure you have completed the form to sign your child up for the event. 

With best wishes for a peaceful weekend! Richard Martin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With best wishes for the weekend, Richard Martin. 

 

@fenhilp 

 

Other Info … 

PTA School Disco 

Please remember to sign up for the Reception & 

KS1 Disco by mid-day Monday, 30th January.  

Your child will not be able attend unless they 

have signed up by completing the permission 

form and payment is made on Pay360.  


